
 

 

Construction Update 
Starting February 6, 2024, a crane will be on site at 4626 Kingston Rd. to assemble the modular building. We 
expect the craning to be complete by March 20, 2024. 

TRAFFIC DURING CRANING 

We do not expect any road closures during this time. Flag people will be on site to coordinate traffic if needed.  

WORKING HOURS 

Contractors and their trades are required to be mindful of the residents on site and the adjacent 
neighborhood during the construction period and will work within current construction bylaw hours: 

• Monday to Friday, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

• Saturdays, 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

• No construction on Sundays or statutory holidays 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

If you need to speak with someone about construction at 4626 Kingston Rd., please contact Jed Braithwaite, 

Project Manager, City of Toronto, at 416 -338-8344 from Monday to Friday between 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

The City’s Community Liaison is also available to respond to other questions regarding the project and can be 

reached at communityliaison@bigideaspace.ca or 437-684-5857. 
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